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College Physics, Third Edition is the best
solution for today's college physics market.
With a unique, new, approach to physics that
builds a conceptual framework as motivation
for the physical principles, consistent
problem solving coverage strategies, stunning
art, extensive end-of-chapter material, and
superior media support, Giambattista,
Richardson, and Richardson delivers a product
that addresses today's market needs with the
best tools available.
Basic Statistics provides an accessible and
comprehensive introduction to statistics
using the free, state-of-the-art, powerful
software program R. This book is designed to
both introduce students to key concepts in
statistics and to provide simple instructions
for using R. This concise book: .Teaches
essential concepts in statistics, assuming
little background knowledge on the part of
the reader .Introduces students to R with as
few sub-commands as possible for ease of use
.Provides practical examples from the
educational, behavioral, and social sciences
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With clear explanations of statistical
processes and step-by-step commands in R,
Basic Statistics will appeal to students and
professionals across the social and
behavioral sciences."
Now you can offer your students a structured,
applied approach to behavioral finance with
the first academic text of its
kind--Ackert/Deaves' BEHAVIORAL FINANCE:
PSYCHOLOGY, DECISION MAKING, AND MARKETS.
This comprehensive text--ideal for your
behavioral finance elective-- links finance
theory and practice to human behavior. The
book begins by building upon the established,
conventional principles of finance that
students have already learned in their
principles course. The authors then move into
psychological principles of behavioral
finance, including heuristics and biases,
overconfidence, emotion and social forces.
Students learn how human behavior influences
the decisions of individual investors and
professional finance practitioners, managers,
and markets. Your students gain a strong
understanding of how social forces impact
people's choices. The book clearly explains
what behavioral finance indicates about
observed market outcomes as well as how
psychological biases potentially impact the
behavior of managers. Students learn the
implications of behavioral finance on
retirement, pensions, education, debiasing,
and client management. This book is unique as
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it spends a significant amount of time
examining how behavioral finance can be used
effectively by practitioners today. The
book's solid academic approach provides
opportunities for students to utilize theory
and complete applications in every chapter. A
wide variety of end-of-chapter exercises,
discussion questions, simulations and
experiments reinforce the book's applied
approach, while useful instructor supplements
ensure you have the resources to clearly
present theories of behavioral finance and
their applications. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
With World Wide Web integration and
interactivity, extraordinary visual drawings
and photographs, unprecedented currency, and
unique lecture presentation materials, this
book will make your introductory computer
course for teachers exciting and dynamicâ€”an
experience your students will remember as a
highlight of their educational careers!
Contemporary Criminological Issues tackles
some of today’s most pressing social issues,
from the criminalization of Indigenous
peoples to interpersonal violence, border
control, and armed conflicts. This book
advances cutting-edge theories and methods,
with the aim of moving beyond the scholarship
that reproduces insecurity and exclusion. The
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breadth of approaches encompasses much of the
current critical criminological scholarship,
serving as a counterpoint to the growth of
managerial and administrative criminologies
and the rise of explicitly exclusionary and
punitive state policies and practices with
respect to ‘crime’ and ‘security.’ This
edited collection featuring two books, one in
English and one in French, includes important
contributions to knowledge and public policy
by eminent experts and emerging scholars.
This book is published in English.
This title focuses on the fundamentals of
supervision and how supervision can be
utilised effectively. The authors are
involved in the fields of education,
counseling and clinical psychology.

With an innovative integration of visuals,
text, and spatial graphics, Introduction to
Contemporary Geography presents a modular and
highly graphical springboard to introductory
geography—ideal for contemporary students and
learning styles. This innovative new resource
partners best-selling human geography author
Jim Rubenstein with environmental and
physical geographer Bill Renwick,
economic/political/cultural geographer Carl
Dahlman, and the information architects at
Dorling Kindersley (DK). The authors'
approachable prose and DK's bold visual style
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combine to engage students with little to no
science background, encouraging them to
become scientifically literate and
responsible consumers, readers, and voters.
A reader for students at the University of
South Africa studying community psychology.
It addresses ideologies of race, gender and
sexuality that together create particular
South African post-colonial realities which
legitimise oppression and cultural
dispossession.

The market-leading European text on
management accounting and comprehensive
authority on all aspects of the subject has
been streamlined and substantially redesigned
in its 6th edition to make it even more
suitable for the needs of todays student. The
aim of the new edition is to explain the
principles involved in the design and
evaluation of management and cost accounting
information systems. The emphasis in the book
is on management accounting systems that will
be used for internal decision-making purposes
within an organisation, however, cost
accounting systems for external reporting are
also comprehensively covered. It has been
brought up to date with the latest
developments in the subject. Having been made
stronger pedagogically with the addition of
the answers to the questions and more realworld mini cases, the text brings home the
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relevance of the subject matter to the real
world of business.

Information literacy - the ability to access,
evaluate and use information - is a
prerequiste for lifelong learning, and is
certainly a basic requirement for the
information age. All students need to use
information effectively.
Stop! If you have been looking for the one
resource for managing a business of any size,
this is it. Based on the extensive business
experience of five experts, this
authoritative guide provides an in-depth look
at what every leader must know about managing
across departments, functions, divisions, or
companies. Drawing on decades of combined
experience, John Colley and colleagues detail
the wide range of skills, tools, and
conceptual understanding as well as the
qualities of leadership that a successful
general manager must acquire. In an era of
specialization and specialists, the authors
return due focus to the generalist. No other
book so passionately and thoroughly examines
the roles and responsibilities of the general
manager and the full scope of this distinct,
pressure-filled occupation. The authors
explore the quantitative and qualitative
aspects of the job and discuss how the
skilled manager moves an organization from
abstract goals to definitive action. For
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every profit center or plant manager,
function head, division president, or CEO,
this book is indispensable reading.
"This anthology provides multiple research
perspectives on how to develop engaging and
effective online learning courses in the wake
of the rapid digitalization of education"-This fifth edition of International Law: A
South African Perspective is now titled
Dugard's International Law: A South African
Perspective, in recognition of the fact that
this work is a continuation of the earlier
editions written by John Dugard. The
substance of the work has undergone major
changes to take account of new developments
both on the international legal scene and in
South Africa. Dugard's International Law: A
South African Perspective presents a South
African perspective of international law. The
basic principles of international law are
described and examined with reference to the
principal sources of international law. This
examination, however, takes place within the
context of South African law. South African
state practice, judicial decisions and
legislation on international law receive
equal treatment with international law as it
is practised and taught abroad. The present
work is designed to assist judicial officers
and practitioners, educate students, and
guide diplomats in the intricacies of
international law both at home in South
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Africa and abroad.
In this haunting tale of love and learning,
the existential chaos of a life ravaged by
circumstance takes on a rhythm of its own,
one bound by loss and loneliness, but also an
intelligent awareness of self. Sometimes
melancholy, sometimes brutal, occasionally
funny and infuriating, a journalist-comradelover caught up in the shade and shadow of
politics and social injustice faces treachery
and betrayal on every level. Set against the
backdrop of a cityscape that taunts and
tantalises, this is where love fails and
passion wanes, "where suffering has no
meaning", where an individual escapes death
only to find himself confronted with choices
wrought by remorse and retribution, by
conscience and character. And yet, with all
trauma, there is a distinct musicality to the
lyrical unpacking that follows a string of
small things
In Africa. The new states and the United
Nations. Modern.
Consumer behaviour has an increasing impact
on business decisions through various
individual and environmental factors. This
phenomenon can be observed through the
different buying patterns of generations and
cultures when acquiring products and
services. The study of consumer behaviour
provides insight into consumer information
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processing, decision making and consumption
patterns and is, therefore, critical to
marketing planning and strategies, public
policy and ethics. This fascinating subject
also helps us understand our own consumer
patterns: when, why and where we buy certain
items, why we use them in certain ways, and
how we dispose of them. Consumer behaviour is
an essential component of both marketing and
industrial psychology courses.
This book disseminates original research on
learning in and from practice in pre-service
teacher education. Authors such as Lederman
and Lederman describe the student teaching
practicum (or work-integrated learning
[WIL]), which is an essential component of
pre-service teacher education, as the
‘elephant in the room’. These authors note
that 'the capstone experience in any teacher
education programme is the student teaching
practicum… [a]fter all, this is where the
rubber hits the road'. However, many teacher
educators will agree that this WIL component
is sometimes very insufficient in assisting
the student teacher to develop their own
footing and voice as a teacher. This is the
‘gap’ that this research book addresses. Most
of the chapters in the book report empirical
data, with the exception of two chapters that
can be categorized as systematic reviews. WIL
is addressed from various angles in the
chapters. Chapter 6 focuses on research
related to what makes Finnish teacher
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education so effective, and in Chapter 4
researchers of the University of Johannesburg
disseminate their findings on establishing a
teaching school (based on Finnish insights)
in Johannesburg. Chapter 3 highlights the
challenges faced in open-and distance
learning teacher education contexts. Several
of the chapters disseminate research findings
on alternative interventions to classic WIL,
namely, where “safe spaces” or laboratories
are created for student teachers to learn and
grow professionally. These could either be
simulations, such as software programmes and
avatars in the intervention described in
Chapter 2; student excursions, as the
findings in chapters 5, 7 and 10 portray; or
alternative approaches to WIL (e.g. Chapters
11 and 12). The book is devoted to
scholarship in the field of pre-service
teacher education. The target audience is
scholars working in the fields of pre-service
teacher education, work-integrated learning,
and self-directed learning. The book makes a
unique contribution in terms of firstly its
extensive use of Cultural-Historical Activity
Theory as a research lens, and secondly in
drawing on various theoretical frameworks.
Both quantitative and qualitative research
informed the findings of the book.

"Given the common acknowledgement that
strategy implementation is the greatest
challenge to managers in the 21st century and
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the greatest reason for strategy failure we
decided to focus on strategy implementation.
Rather than promoting the unrealistic idea of
strategy as a purely rational and deliberate
outcome, this book acknowledges and explores
the idea that strategy is often emergent,
messy and experimental and features a number
of new chapters, focusing on strategy
implementation and change management,
resource allocation and responsible
leadership. It also includes a more detailed
coverage of managing strategic
risk."--Publisher's description.
The complete 200 Religion Class is reprinted
from DDC 21 to meet the needs of libraries
with in-depth religious collections, such as
church, synagogue, and seminary libraries. A
revised and expanded index, Manual notes, and
Class 170 Ethics have been added to make this
reprint easier to use. 200 Religion Class
offers the detailed and comprehensive
coverage found in DDC 21 at a fraction of the
cost. For libraries with small general
collections, Abridged Edition 13 is the ideal
companion to 200 Religion Class.
This works adopts a multidisciplinary
approach to corporate communication,
including management communication, public
relations, organizational behavior and
change, marketing communication, and
advertising. The many-faceted approach adopts
the perspective of a practicing
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communications professional, emphasizes
corporate branding, and focuses on an
integrated approach to communication.

Current research increasingly highlights the
role of early literacy in young children's
development--and facilitates the growth of
practices and policies that promote success
among diverse learners. The Handbook of Early
Literacy Research presents cutting-edge
knowledge on all aspects of literacy learning
in the preschool years. Volume 1 covers such
essential topics as major theories of early
literacy; writing development; understanding
learning disabilities, including early
intervention approaches; cultural and
socioeconomic contexts of literacy
development; and tutoring programs and other
special intervention efforts.
Victimology, Seventh Edition, introduces
students to the criminal justice system in
the United States and its impact on crime
victims. Authors William Doerner and Steven
Lab provide a fresh look at the theoretical
basis of victimology and then present the key
facets of crime and its effects. They examine
financial and social costs both to the
individual and to the larger community. This
new edition uses the theoretical foundation
of victimology to establish a clear
conceptual framework and reduce repetition.
Emerging trends in the field receive greater
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emphasis in this edition, including nonadversarial resolutions that offer
remediation for crime victims. Crimes like
intimate-partner violence and victimization
in work or school environments continue to
take a toll, and the authors examine efforts
to prevent these crimes as well as responses
after an incident occurs. Doerner and Lab
challenge students to rethink the current
response to crime victims, and to develop
improved approaches to this costly social
issue. Online supplements are available for
both professors and students. A new chapter
on explaining victimization provides context
and a backdrop for examining emerging trends
A new chapter on hate crimes delves into the
complexities faced by victims as they
negotiate the reporting process The text is
supplemented by learning tools including
chapter-by-chapter learning objectives, key
terms, illustrative figures and tables, and
call-outs to related Internet sites
This collection presents new investigations
into the role of heritage languages and the
correlation between culture and language from
a pedagogic and cosmopolitical point of view.
Project Management for Engineering, Business
and Technology is a highly regarded textbook
that addresses project management across all
industries. First covering the essential
background, from origins and philosophy to
methodology, the bulk of the book is
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dedicated to concepts and techniques for
practical application. Coverage includes
project initiation and proposals, scope and
task definition, scheduling, budgeting, risk
analysis, control, project selection and
portfolio management, program management,
project organization, and all-important
"people" aspects—project leadership, team
building, conflict resolution, and stress
management. The systems development cycle is
used as a framework to discuss project
management in a variety of situations, making
this the go-to book for managing virtually
any kind of project, program, or task force.
The authors focus on the ultimate purpose of
project management—to unify and integrate the
interests, resources and work efforts of many
stakeholders, as well as the planning,
scheduling, and budgeting needed to
accomplish overall project goals. This sixth
edition features: updates throughout to cover
the latest developments in project management
methodologies; a new chapter on project
procurement management and contracts; an
expansion of case study coverage throughout,
including those on the topic of
sustainability and climate change, as well as
cases and examples from across the globe,
including India, Africa, Asia, and Australia;
and extensive instructor support materials,
including an instructor’s manual, PowerPoint
slides, answers to chapter review questions
and a test bank of questions. Taking a
technical yet accessible approach, this book
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is an ideal resource and reference for all
advanced undergraduate and graduate students
in project management courses, as well as for
practicing project managers across all
industry sectors.
Most students, regardless of their major,
need to understandinformation systems and
technologies and their importance to
thesuccess of business organizations. While
many of today's studentshave lived with
technology their whole lives, they do not see
theconnection between what they use every day
and what they need tounderstand to be
successful in the businessworld. Introduction
toBusiness Information Systems, Third
CanadianEdition by James Norrie, Michelle
Nanjad and MarkHuber focuses on IT as a
source of business value and outlines
theinnovative technologies, as well as the
innovative ways to usetechnology, that help
businesses excel. The goal of this book is
toteach students that the effective
integration of IS with knowledgecan drive the
creation of significant business value.
Introduction to Business InformationSystems,
Third Canadian Edition is written for boththe
IT and non-IT major. It is written in a
friendly, accessiblestyle that will draw
students in and engage them with the
content.Expanded coverage of highly technical
concepts is included in theTechnology Core
box found in each chapter as well as the
TechGuides.
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Organized topically rather than historically,
this book provides an excellent introduction
to the subject of African Philosophy. Samuel
Oluoch Imbo synthesizes the ideas of key
African philosophers into an accessible
narrative. The author focuses on five central
questions: What are the definitions of
African philosophy? Is ethno-philosophy
really philosophy? What are the dangers of an
African philosophy that claims to be
'unique'? Can African philosophy be done in
foreign languages such as English and French?
Are there useful ways to make connections
between African philosophy, African American
philosophy, and women's studies? By making
cross-disciplinary and transnational
connections, Imbo stakes out an important
place for African philosophy. Imbo's book is
an invaluable introduction to this dynamic
and growing area of study.

This analytical study examines the function
of internal auditing from the viewpoint of
its role within organizations and within the
economics of societies and governments.
Swanson and Marsh place internal auditing in
the context of the scientific conceptual
framework of Living Systems Theory, and thus
provide a basis for a systematic theoretical
framework and a theory based on observable,
measurable entities. They identify the
advantages of using this system to advance
the knowledge and understanding of
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organizations, and also propose a higher
level of internal audit functions that can
advance modern societies.
This is the eBook of the printed book and may
not include any media, website access codes,
or print supplements that may come packaged
with the bound book. Discover where the real
success in business can be found. What makes
some businesses more successful than others?
The answer: people. Organizations with
motivated, talented employees that offer
outstanding customer service are more likely
to pull ahead of the competition. Performance
Management is the first text to emphasize
this key competitive advantage, showing
readers that success in today’s globalized
business world can be found, not in
technology and products, but in an
organization’s people. The third edition
includes updated and current information, and
features over forty new cases.
The Handbook of Media and Mass Communication
Theory presents a comprehensive collection of
original essays that focus on all aspects of
current and classic theories and practices
relating to media and mass communication.
Focuses on all aspects of current and classic
theories and practices relating to media and
mass communication Includes essays from a
variety of global contexts, from Asia and the
Middle East to the Americas Gives niche
theories new life in several essays that use
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them to illuminate their application in
specific contexts Features coverage of a wide
variety of theoretical perspectives Pays
close attention to the use of theory in
understanding new communication contexts,
such as social media 2 Volumes Volumes are
aslo available for individual purchase
WALK INTO THE SECRET PLACE of the Most High
and experience freedom from this present
world darkness and you won't want to leave.
Yet, Eunice, a single mother, is surprised at
what she finds in that place. Her four-yearold son narrowly escapes a fatal accident
only to disappear in small sleepy Candler.
She has difficult colleagues at her new job
and a troubled student with a mysterious past
who insists on drawing her into the enigma.
Add to the above an aging mother who lives
with her, a decrepit car and long road trip,
an adventure story of intrigue and you have
In The Secret Place Of The Most High, a
entertaining novel, packed with adventure,
whimsical characters, and wisdom.a read that
will draw you again and again into a secret
place. "A talented writer with deep loyalties
to the truth of God's Word creates both
interest and biblical candor about the
spiritual battles of life. Rebecca House's
gifts as a writer of fiction enables her to
compel our attention toward using biblical
truth to defeat intrusive evil. Those who
read this book will enjoy its wholesome
entertainment while absorbing its spiritual
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message of the believer's victory in Christ."
Mark I. Bubeck, president emeritus of Deeper
Walk International and author of The
Adversary, Overcoming The Adversary, Raising
Lambs Among Wolves, and Fire From Heaven. In
1985, Rebecca House left a promising career
in academia to rear two children who are now
grown. She is currently working on her second
novel, The Severed Silver Cord, which
continues the tale of Eunice and her victory
over the darkness. Check out her website at
http: //rebeccahouseofficialsite.blogspot.com
Information communication technology (ICT)
has changed the way we access and use
information. It has also dramatically
increased the amount of information
available. The information environment
constantly changes, and it requires
particular skills to make use of the
bewildering flood of information. These
skills, collectively referred to as
information literacy skills, include the
ability to locate, evaluate, and use
information effectively. They are important
for everyone, but especially for
undergraduate students. This book will not
only ensure that you, as a student, cope with
your studies, but will also enable you to
participate in the global economy and keep
abreast of the ever-changing environment once
you graduate. The book examines the various
aspects of information literacy, including
finding information in a range of sources and
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resources, such as a library and the
internet; and differentiating between various
types of resources such as journals, grey
literature, government publications, data
bases and the internet. It demonstrates how
to search electronic information sources
effectively, and evaluate information
obtained from the internet. It clarifies what
is ethical use of information. Also covered
in this book are the essential skills of
compiling notes and summaries from sources;
reading and writing skills - especially as
related to writing assignments; and
referencing methods needed for compiling an
accurate and complete bibliography. The book
includes self-test activities and is an
indespensable tool for undergraduates.
Linguistic and Material Intimacies of Cell
Phones offers a detailed ethnographic and
anthropological examination of the social,
cultural, linguistic and material aspects of
cell phones. With contributions from an
international range of established and
emerging scholars, this is a truly global
collection with rural and urban examples from
communities across the Global North and
South. Linking the use of cell phones to
contemporary discussions about
representation, mediation and subjectivity,
the book investigates how this increasingly
ubiquitous technology challenges the
boundaries of privacy and selfhood, raising
new questions about how we communicate.
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Written by a seasoned professional, this longawaited book is ideal for students and
academics at all levels, lecturers,
supervisors and promoters, researchers-- in
fact, anyone involved in writing or editing
academic texts. The focus of the book is the
Harvard method (author-date method), but the
APA method and the running footnotes method
have also been included. The aim is to assist
users to achieve greater uniformity and
consistency of style in bibliographies and
reference techniques within various
publications-- from assignments,
dissertations and theses to articles for
scholarly journals and books. The
bibliographic treatment of all types of
sources has been extended to include printed
as well as electronic and Internet sources.
The purpose of the book is not to prescribe
rigid instructions, but to provide a set of
solid and easy-to-use guidelines. The
principles guiding all referencing are
simplicity, uniformity, and clarity. With its
wide range of selected examples, this is a
user-friendly and indispensable book.
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